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To learn more, visit 
LEOroadwaysafety.org 

SURPRISES AREN'T
GOOD ON ROADWAYS... 

>> 

>> 

NOTIFY MOTORISTS IN 
ADVANCE OF A ROAD-

WAY INCIDENT AND 
GUIDE THEM SAFELY 
PAST YOUR SCENE.

Utilize emergency vehicles, 
signage, cones, flares, and 

digital alerting.

http://www.leoroadwaysafety.org/

